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Dear Sir/Madam

EMERGENCY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Recently the Western Australian Government announced it will be providing financial support to
eligible Kimberley residents whose homes were damaged or destroyed by flooding as a result of

Ex Tropical Cyclone Ellie.

This support will be in the form of a $1000 Government-issued Kimberley flood payment
pre-paid cards.

| kindly ask that you do not accept this card for the purchase of liquor or tobacco products.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Lanie Chopping
DIRECTOR OF LIQUOR LICENSING

21 March 2023




